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The Bistro menu has had a few welcome changes to the lunch offerings. 
The biggest problem is the lack of quality control. A dish may be very well 
cooked on one occasion, but not so well prepared on the next. The fish 
cakes are a typical example of this. 
Fewer residents seem to be making use of the Bistro lunch service, 
hopefully an improvement in the service will remedy this. 

The buffet lunches are proving to be popular and the Christmas in July 
event was well supported. 
 
 


